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BY PRIORITY POST 
January 29, 2008 
 
 
Mr. Larry Vansickle 
2417 Courtright Line 
Brigden ON  N0N 1B0 
 
 
Dear Mr. Vansickle: 
 
Re: Larry Vansickle Concerns 

Board Decision EB-2007-0633/0661  
 
This letter is in response to your phone request on January 21, 2008 for information 
about the routing considerations and procedural matters in pipeline leave to construct 
proceedings.  
 
For your information enclosed is a copy of the relevant Board documents: 

• OEB Rules of Practice and Procedure; 

• OEB Environmental Guidelines for Hydrocarbon Pipelines. 
 
The OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedures set out general procedures to be followed 
by parties appearing on matters before the Board.  These rules address: documents 
filings and service; proceedings; pre-hearing procedures; hearings; costs; review of 
Board’s decisions and orders; and rules concerning the licensing of market participants. 
 
The OEB's Environmental Guidelines provide direction to those parties making 
applications for facilities approvals before the Board.  It includes the planning 
requirements for locating new facilities, the mitigation required for construction of these 
projects as well as the process for review and approval of the environmental reports 
which are produced.  This document explains the route selection process to be followed 
by gas utilities and their consultants.  It also explains participation by interested 
persons, affected landowners, municipalities and provincial ministries in the route 
selection.  
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If you wish to provide additional correspondence on this matter, please contact the 
Board Secretary at the following address:  
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
You may also call the toll free number 1-888-632-6273. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
Encl. 
 


